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Concord Steam
P.O. Box 2520

Concord, NH 03302-2520

Fax: 603. 224. 7816

Tel: 603. 224. 1461

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Walker Building
21 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NH 03301

Re: DG 16-f79 Rate case expense recovery surcharge

Dear Ms. Howland:

As per the approved settlement in DG 1 6-769, we have charged a surcharge to the steam
bills to all customers of $0.61/Mib since November 2016.

The reconciliation for this was due February 1 5, but due an oversight on our part it did not
happen until this month. Attached is the Staffs report and audit on the surcharge, and
according to their review, we have over collected $1,439.

Even though the filing is delayed, it will not affect the effective date of the rate change,
which will apply to service rendered from March 1 on. We propose to credit all customers
$0.06/Mib on steam bills for March, April and May as per Staff recommendation.

Yours Truly,

Steam
Steam and Power Generation
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President


